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From: Nicholas Huber
To: Thomas Groves
Subject: RE: NOWRA and OK
Date: Friday, October 7, 2022 9:00:57 AM
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Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

If an email will suffice, here is our approval.  Please let me know if you require an actual letter.
 
The Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality (ODEQ) approves all online training provided by
the National On-site Wastewater Recycling Association.  With this approval, we request that
Oklahoma be added to the list of States offering approval for training hours.  The ODEQ also
approves all offerings for continuing education at the 2022 Mega Conference.
 
 

Nicholas Huber
Program Manager/Onsite and TRL Section
OK Dept. of Environmental Quality/Environmental Complaints & Local Services
707 N. Robinson, PO Box 1677, OKC  OK  73101-1677
Work (405)702-6188           
nicholas.huber@deq.ok.gov
 
 
 

From: Thomas Groves <tgroves@nowra.org> 
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 7:31 PM
To: Nicholas Huber <nicholas.huber@deq.ok.gov>
Cc: Thomas Groves <tgroves@nowra.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: NOWRA and OK
 

Hi Nick,
 
I’m just following up on the approval of the 2022 Onsite Wastewater Mega-
Conference and other NOWRA Online training.
 
Thanks
Tom Groves
 

 

Thomas W. Groves
Executive Director
 

Phone: 978-496-1800
Mobile: 508-254-6078
Fax: 703- 997-5609
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